
Third Grade is going to be a Blast!

We’re so happy that you’re coming to third grade! It is such an exciting year filled

with lots of learning and loads of fun! To be sure you’re ready, please practice

your addition and subtraction facts. You will be prepared if you know them very

well by the beginning of third grade. Also, please try to read each day. This will

help you to be ready for the many exciting and interesting books we will be reading

together.

You will need some school supplies. Please bring them on the first day of school.

This list includes:

● Three 1-subject notebooks

● Four 2-pocket folders

● 1 box of 24 Crayola crayons

● 12 Pre-sharpened Ticonderoga pencils

● 6 Elmer’s glue sticks

● Pair of headphones (either to leave in class or bring home each night)

Please also bring:

*One 2-pocket folder for Senora Corrado’s Spanish Class*

**Most of these supplies are on sale for great prices at Walmart or Staples during

August**

Most importantly, have some fun with your family and friends, and enjoy your time

off! Have a wonderful and safe summer! We’ll see you in September!

The Third Grade Teachers


